
 
 

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 
 
 
There are a limited number of scholarships available, and they will be awarded on the basis of 
need. Scholarships are provided for currently enrolled students in an accredited program, 
and/or those on a fixed income. Scholarships will cover a varying percentage of registration fees 
to help defray costs associated with attendance for those who would otherwise not be able to 
attend.  Most recipients will be asked to pay a partial registration fee in order to participate in 
any meal functions. 
 
To Apply: 
Please submit written answers for the following questions to 
btd@suicidepreventioncolorado.org with the subject line “Scholarship Application.” Remember 
to include your name and contact information.   
 

1. Are you a student?  If so, indicate the accredited program you are currently enrolled 
in and explain how this summit supports your learning. 

2. Why are you interested in attending this summit on suicide prevention? 
3. Why do you need a scholarship? 
 

Applicants will be notified of their status by April 29, 2016.  For questions, call (720) 383-7722 
or send an e-mail to btd@suicidepreventioncolorado.org. 
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